
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are overjoyed to share the beautiful news of our recent marriage. It was a day filled with 

love, laughter, and cherished moments that we will hold in our hearts forever. 

As we embark on this new journey together, we want to express our gratitude for your 

unwavering support and love. Our wedding was not just a union between two hearts, but also a 

celebration of the wonderful family and friends who surrounded us. 

We look forward to creating many more beautiful memories together and hope to celebrate in 

person with you soon. 

With all our love, 

[Your Names] 


